
 

Llangewydd Junior School    
Mrs. K Green: Headteacher   

 
Senior Leadership Team: Mrs. L Evans: Deputy Headteacher, Mr. D Evans: Assistant Headteacher Mrs. T Porter: 

ALNCo, Mrs. W Mitchell: Vulnerable Learner Lead 

 

 

          
Llangewydd Junior School, Llangewydd Road, Bridgend, South Wales UK CF31 4JT 

Tel: 01656 815530        admin@llangewyddjs.bridgend.cymru  www.llangewydd.co.uk 
 
 

 

 

03.07.2025 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of what has been a wonderful year, we are excited to let you know 
about a special event we’ve planned to celebrate the end of your child’s journey here at 
Llangewydd. 

On Wednesday 16th July, we’ll be holding a Year 6 Fun Afternoon at school – a chance for the 
children to relax, have fun, and make some final memories with their friends and teachers. 

This event has been chosen by the children themselves and is being funded through the profit 
they have made over the last few weeks as part of their enterprise activities – a fantastic 
achievement we’re very proud of! 

During the afternoon, the children will enjoy a visit from the ice-cream van, be treated to 
refreshments, and take part in a water balloon fight – always a favourite! If your child would 
like to bring a water pistol, they are very welcome to do so. 

Please ensure your child brings a change of clothes on the day, as they are definitely going to 
get wet! 

There is no need for parents to attend this event, but we wanted to make sure you had all the 
details in advance. We’re looking forward to a fun-filled afternoon to mark the end of a very 
special chapter in your child’s life. 

Thank you for your continued support throughout the year. 

Mrs K Green 

Headteacher 
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